
 
 
 

   

          October 11, 2014 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I am writing this letter in support of WindSolarUSA and Nadler Electric. As a 
professional engineer and a renewable energy instructor for Lake Land College, I 
have had the opportunity to work with Nadler Electric on several electrical and 
renewable energy projects over the past seven years. Additionally, WindSolarUSA 
has been involved with bidding multiple photovoltaic systems and a 100 kW wind 
turbine for the college over the past three years. Both companies are very 
professional and conscientious about their work.  
 
Working together, both companies recently completed a 120 kW photovoltaic 
installation upon the roof of Lake Lake’s 75,000 square feet West Building. 
WindSolarUSA and Nadler Electric did an outstanding job of designing and 
installing the system while meeting budgetary and time constraints.  
 
Given their work history and successes at the college, I strongly recommend 
WindSolarUSA and Nadler Electric for any renewable energy project. Should you 
have any questions concerning their work at Lake Land College, please feel free to 
contact me at the phone number or e-mail address listed below. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joseph Tillman, PE 
Renewable Energy Instructor and Coordinator 
Lake Land College 
217-234-5073 
jtillman@lakeland.cc.il.us 
 
 
        
 

 


